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Kaye Ivey John R. Cooper
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November 8, 2021

Dr. James A. Weyhenmeyer

Vice President for Research and Development
Auburn University

202 Samford Hall

Auburn University, AL 36849

Subject: Transportation Pooled Fund Study TPF-5(228)/ALDOT Research Project No.
930-763P, ‘Superpave Regional Center, Southeastern Region’
Request for No-Cost Time Extension

Dear Dr. Weyhenmeyer:

We have reviewed the request of the Principal Investigator (PI), Dr. Nam Tran, for the subject
referenced pooled fund study. We have checked with the Technical Advisory Committee and the
Federal Highway Administration and there was no objection to the extension request to allow
more time to complete the necessary training and activities that were cancelled/postponed due to
the COVID-19 pandemic. Therefore, you are hereby approved to extend the completion date of
the ‘Superpave Regional Center, Southeastern Region’ study from February 28, 2021 to the
requested date of February 28, 2022.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

fcerely,

idada C. Dixo
State Research and Development Engineer & Research Advisory Committee Chair

KCD

c: Ms. Kristy Harris, Federal Highway Administration
Ms. Lian Li, Federal Highway Administration
M. Virgil Clifton, ALDOT, Bureau of Research and Development
Mr. Jack Jernigan, TPF Team Director
Ms. Tricia Sergeson, TPF Program Manager
Dr. Nam Tran, NCAT
Technical Advisory Committee
File



